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Alpine School District Board Meeting at Windsor 

 
September 17, 2013 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

This coming Tuesday, September 24, we have a wonderful opportunity to have the 

Alpine School District Board meeting held here at Windsor Elementary.  The Alpine 

School District Board of Education regularly schedules their meetings to be held at the 

schools within the district and it is our opportunity to host the Board of Education.   

 

I would like to extend an invitation for all of you to attend the upcoming board meeting 

that will be held on Tuesday, September 24, at 6:00 pm in the gym.  

 

We appreciate your support and the opportunity we have to work with your children.  

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Craig Jensen 

Principal 

 

  

 

 


